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Item 6: Teacher Standards and Practices Commission 
Equity Centered Principals Pipeline 

 
To: Emergency Board Full Committee 
From: Education Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative McLain 
 

The Education Subcommittee recommends that the Emergency Board increase Other 

Funds expenditure limitation by $269,072 and authorize the establishment of one limited 

duration position (0.25 FTE) to develop standards-based leadership practices and develop 

a statewide framework for school principal preparation. 

 

The Teacher Standards and Practices Commission is one of five Oregon partners 

participating in the Wallace Foundation’s Equity Centered Pipeline Initiative, a program to 

help school districts build developmental pipelines to produce school leaders.  Portland 

Public Schools serves as the fiscal agent for the $8.2 million, five-year grant.  TSPC, along 

with Portland State University, Lewis & Clark College, and the Educator Advancement 

Council in the Department of Education, is a sub-grantee.  TSPC’s role in the project is to 

develop a statewide framework for principal training and to develop and implement 

alternative pathways to principal licensure.  The grant funds will pay for the cost of one 

limited-duration position and the research, travel, program oversight, and other expenses 

associated with program development.   

 

The Subcommittee recommends approval. 


